
RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

MONTHLY MEETING OF NOVEMBER 8, 2012
The meeting began at 2:45 p.m. in the school’s Conference room with all members present.
Agenda:  Ms. Smith moved to approve the agenda.   Ms. VanZile seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Ms. Carroll moved to approve the minutes.  Ms. VanZile seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Good News Report:   Radcliff Elementary students did a wonderful job at the Veterans’ Day Ceremony held on November 7, 2012.

Public Comment:  The Radcliff Elementary students who participated in selling cookie dough for F.I.R.S.T. enjoyed a “Cookie Dough Sales Celebration” on November 8, 2012.
Student Achievement:   Ms. Cooke has met with Staff and discussed the results of the Assessments.  Radcliff Elementary Assessment overall score was 50 with a percentile rank of 23.  The Ky. School Report Card workbook has been downloaded on the Wiki site.  The workbook will be divided and sent to the Committees for them to work with.  Once the data has been collected, it will be calculated and then discussed with the Staff.  Documents discussed will be saved on the Wiki Site under the Assessment Resource Page.  
New Business:  PBIS Data will be presented at next monthly meeting, along with a review of the Writing Policy.  
Adjournment:  Ms. VanZile moved to adjourn, seconded by Ms. Morton and the motion passed by consensus.

The council meeting adjourned at 3:37 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia McVicker, Council Secretary  


